Good evening Marine,
Jim, I just wanted to send a quick note now that I am rested and recovered from the trip on Monday.  Words can't explain how great it was.
It was a great honor and a priviledge to accompany my Uncle, Norman Fenske, on Flight 13.  The kindness and professionalism shown by all members of the Wausau area chapter of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight and the folks in Washington was amazing.
Uncle Norm kept commenting all day about how organized everything was and my response to him was that it was much like a military operation.  The icing on the cake was the welcome home at CWA, Norm just couldn't believe how many people turned out just to shake his hand and say thank you.
Jim, please express my deep appreciation all members of your fine organization.
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DuWayne "Butch" Fenske
